
POST GRADUATE DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

 Government Degree College Baramulla 

 

NOTICE 

It is notified for the information of all the students who have secured admission in  
PG Mathematics 1st Semester Batch 2021, that their regular Class work shall 
commence from Monday -18th October 2021. As such all the students are advised 
to attend their regular class work from 18th Oct 2021. 
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